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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

Christ Church, Woodford  

Building and maintaining our community links is an important part of our curriculum offer to our pupils. 

This half term, one highlight has been the children making poppy wreaths for Remembrance, which 

were once again taken to Christ Church in Woodford and displayed during their Sunday 

Remembrance Service. Thank you to all those who supported the Poppy Appeal by donating money 

to the charity box in school. We raised £30.02 and have received a letter of thanks for our donations.  

           Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Important Dates  

4th Dec 16.30 Academy Committee  
  Meeting  

7th Dec Save the Children - Christmas  
  Jumper Day  

11th Dec 9.40 EYFS Dress Rehearsal  

11th Dec PTA Secret Santa  

12th Dec 9.30 EYFS Christmas   
  Performance  

13th Dec  9.40 KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

14th Dec 9.30 KS1 Christmas Performance  

18th Dec YR & Y1 Rex Visit  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 
our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Christmas Production   

Please remember to bring all requested clothing into school by 

tomorrow, Friday 1st December. These need to be named and 

also in a named bag. Thank you for your support.  

Due to the space available in the hall, places are restricted to 

two audience members per family. This allows for an audience 

of 120 people for the children to perform for. Please sign up for 

your two places via our online booking system by clicking here.  

Please sign up for your two places via our online booking 

system  EYFS or KS1  

To book a grandparent place at the dress rehearsal please click 

the link EYFS or KS1. 

 Each grandparent needs to book separately.  

Christmas Lunch  

You can now pre-order your child’s Christmas 

lunch which will be served on Wednesday 20th 

December. The deadline for ordering is Monday 11th 

December so that the kitchen can place the required 

order. Thank you to the PTA who will be providing 

crackers for all the children.  

 

 

 

PTA Secret Santa  

Plans are well underway for the PTAs Secret Santa shop which will take place on Monday 11th December 2-3pm 

in school. We have sent out a poster with more information via MCAS this week, which includes a link for bookings, 

alternatively you can go straight to the booking form by clicking here.  

Please note alternative arrangements will be made for Pre-School children who are not in school on that day.  

If you are available to volunteer at the events, please let the PTA know via email woodfordprimarypta@gmail.com 

Lateness  

Please ensure that your child arrives on time in 

order to make the best possible start to their 

day. Classroom doors are opened at 8.45am 

and the register is taken shortly afterwards. Any 

pupils arriving after the register is taken will be 

marked as late.  
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